
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 

3
rd

 August - Netball clinic 
5

th
 August - Small Schools Athletics 

 
 

 
 
 

Week 4 Term 3 

2nd August 2021 

Education Week 

Award Recipients Student of the Week and  

PBL Bear Recipients 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must 

present to the front office and 

follow the protocols displayed 

including scanning QR Code. This 

process will continue until further 

notice. 

Updating contacts 

If your details have changed eg: phone 

number, address or emergency contacts. 

Please ring the office to update on  

67 233 437.  Thank you 

PBL Award Recipients 



Principal’s Report 
 
Attendance 
Attending school every day is extremely important for academic achievement and social interaction. 
Please know we are closely monitoring daily attendance and will be following departmental policies 
and procedures in regards to habitual non- attendance, including partial attendances. Our new 
‘25’ers’ will be finalised at the end of next week. I look forward to celebrating with these students. 
 
Kinder transition 
Next week Mrs Strickland will start visiting the pre-school on Thursday afternoons to informally 
‘get to know’ our 2022 Kindergarten students. These visits will take place for the remainder of this 
term. Our structured Kinder transition program will start early Term 4.  
 
Learner qualities and learning pit 
Our school has an ongoing focus of assisting our students to understand how they learn and the 
qualities they need to exhibit to assist them to make progress in their learning.  During lessons, 
teachers are explicitly encouraging students to self-reflect on their learning in relation to our 
learner qualities and learning pit. For the remainder of this term, I will outline a learner quality 
each fortnight so you can reinforce these at home.  
This fortnight I have incorporated our LEARNING PIT and STRONG learner quality. 
 
The ‘learning pit’ is a visual support to help students understand when learning a new concept 
they may feel as though they are in a ‘pit’ and can’t get out. It shows them that with extra guidance 
and a willingness to challenge themselves, including making mistakes, they can climb out of the 
pit and have learning success. A copy of the pit has been included with the newsletter so you can 
refer to this at home. 
 
Being a strong learner means - 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As always, I look forward to another wonderful fortnight at Tingha Public School. 

Melinda Partridge 
Principal 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some interesting photos of the Year 4/5/6  students during their health lesson. Here 

they are taste testing different types of foods to see if the food s were sour, salty, 

sweet or umani 

(meaty flavour) 

Spotlight on 

4/5/6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some interesting photos of the Year 4/5/6  students during their health lesson. Here 

they are taste testing different types of foods to see if the food s were sour, salty, 

sweet or umani (meaty flavour) 

 

            

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Mmm  -  
sweet 

 
Bit tangy 

 
To eat or  
not to eat 

 
Can’t be that 
bad 

 
No worries 
  

A  little bit 
at a time 
 

 
Nothing wrong 
with this 
 

Spotlight on 

4/5/6 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the photos below you can see the girls successfully classifying  their findings.  

I think eating the piece of white chocolate at the end did the trick. 

 
BLAH 
 

 
I think I can 
 

 
Ewww 
 

 
No more 
 

 
What’s next 
 

Mrs T did a really great 
job capturing the  
children’s reaction.  
 
Not sure Malika will be 

happy with us. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week we celebrated Education Week. The theme was ‘Lifelong learners’ and it was fabulous to 
recognise the achievement of students at our fortnightly assembly on Friday. As part of this 
assembly I was honoured to present our Sapphire Community of Schools Education Week awards. 
The worthy recipient of these were: 
 
Tytrell Munro who received our student award for being a ‘Totally Proud and Strong’ leader. 

Mrs Rachel Strickland was the worthy recipient of our staff award for her commitment to the learning 

of staff and students. 

Sharnee Connors proudly accepted our school community award for volunteering her time in our 

school canteen and fulfilling the President role on our school P&C. 

These awards recognised the outstanding achievements of these individuals to Tingha Public 
School. We are so lucky to have such wonderful people as part of our fabulous and supportive 
school community.  
 

 

Education Week Award recipients 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



Canteen News 

Thank you to the families that are supporting the Canteen by ordering lunches 
every week. If you are interested in volunteering one day a month (depending on 
numbers), please phone and speak with Mrs Partridge. A Volunteers Working with 
Children Check is required, this is a free check. If you need help obtaining one 
please let us know as we may be able to help. Your cooperation in filling the bags 
out that are sent home for your child/children before they attend the Canteen is 
appreciated. If you do not have the exact money for the order, any change can be 
added to the Canteen book beside your child’s name to be used at a later date.  

A reminder that a NO BOOKING UP policy is in place for all. 
 

Parents if you are wanting to come to the canteen to order 
lunches please be advised you are to sign in at the office with a 
QR Code and sign the visitor register before visiting the canteen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen News 

Thank you to the families that are supporting the Canteen by ordering lunches 
every week. If you are interested in volunteering one day a month (depending on 
numbers), please phone and speak with Mrs Partridge. A Volunteers Working with 
Children Check is required, this is a free check. If you need help obtaining one 
please let us know as we may be able to help. Your cooperation in filling the bags 
out that are sent home for your child/children before they attend the Canteen is 
appreciated. If you do not have the exact money for the order, any change can be 
added to the Canteen book beside your child’s name to be used at a later date.  

A reminder that a NO BOOKING UP policy is in place for all. 
 

Parents if you are wanting to come to the canteen to 
order lunches please be advised you are to sign in at the 
office with a QR Code and sign the visitor register book  
before visiting the Canteen along with the wearing of a 
mask. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Pharmacy 
 

Open Weekdays from 9am –5pm 
 

Same day service for scripts if placed before 3pm. 

 

Call in and talk to Neelam Prasad for all your health care 

needs 
 

Your support is appreciated. 

 


